
 

 

Notice on Change of Exhibition Hours – FBC ASEAN 2025 

September 9, 2025 

NC Network Vietnam JSC 

Tetsuhisa Otsuka, CEO 

 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support. 

This is to inform you of a change in the exhibition hours for the Hanoi venue of the “FBC ASEAN 2025”. 

We deeply apologize for the inconvenience this change may cause to all exhibitors, co-organizers, related 

parties, and visitors who had planned to attend. 

 

1． Background 

On September 2, 2025, the Government of Vietnam issued Prime Minister’s Directive No. 155/CĐ-

TTg, under which the “80th Anniversary National Achievement Exhibition” being held at the 

Vietnam Exposition Center (VEC), the venue of FBC, has been extended until Monday, September 

15. 

This decision has significantly shortened the construction period for FBC’s venue, directly affecting 

the preparation and scheduling of the event. 

 

2． Change of Exhibition Hours 

The exhibition hours will be changed as follows: 

 Previous Hours Revised Hours 

Day 1: Wed, Sep. 17 9:00～17:00 13:00～18:00 

Day 2: Thu, Sep. 18 9:00～17:00 9:00～18:00 

Day 3: Fri, Sep. 19 9:00～17:00 9:00～18:00 

 

3． Contact Information 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact: 

NC NETWORK VIETNAM JSC 

TEL: +84-24-3247-4577 (Vietnam) / +84-90-466-0646 (Mr. Otsuka) 

E-mail: fbc_asean@nc-net.or.jp 

 


